
 

Attention: Indiana Insurance Policyholders 
Effective: August 26, 2016 

 

For any customers in the counties of Allen, Howard, Miami, 

Montgomery and St. Joseph – On August 26, 2016 a moratorium took 

effect. With regard for our customers in these counties American Access 

Casualty Company is implementing the following as per an Indiana 

Department of Insurance bulletin. While the moratorium took effect on 

August 26, 2016, the DOI expects for carriers to apply the moratorium 

retroactively to the day before the disaster events. 

 

Moratorium on cancellations and non-renewals. 60-day moratorium for 

the cancellation or nonrenewal of any insurance policy in effect for any 

policyholder who was directly impacted by the tornadoes and storms 

occurring during the weeks of August 15, 2016 and August 22, 2016. 

 

 

Thank you for choosing American Access Casualty Company! 

We appreciate your business! 
 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or 

Marketing Department at: 

(888) 663-5443 


